
From: Autumn Voirol <avoirol@comcast.net> 

Date: April 7, 2015 9:38:08 AM PDT 

To: Rep Frederick <Rep.LewFrederick@state.or.us> 

Subject: Support for SB819! 
 

Dear RepresentativeFrederick, 

 

            I live in your district and my children attend Trillium Charter School. It has come to my 

attention that public charter schools in Oregon are funded at a substantially lower rate 

than other Portland Public Schools. Every child's education is important wether they are at a 

public charter or neighborhood school.  Not having enough funding makes 

it harder to get the children the services they need and pay teachers appropriately. I greatly value 

that education and experience that my children are getting at Trillium! 

It shouldn't be be a financial struggle to keep the school going. Please support SB819!  

 

Thank you! 

Autumn Voirol 

NE Portland 
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